
News & Notes 
February 15-16, 2020 

 

Saturday—5:00 p.m. 

Sunday—8:00 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

  

Adult Bible Study 

(Cornerstone Room) 

Public School Confirmation 

(Large Conference Room) 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MONDAY 

5:20 p.m. GROW Exercise (Choir Room) 

6:00 p.m. Finance Committee Meeting (Staff Conf. Room) 
 

TUESDAY 

9:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study (Large Conference Room) 

6:00 p.m. STEPS Dinner (Cornerstone Room) 

7:00 p.m. STEPS Classes 
 

WEDNESDAY 

4:20 p.m. GROW Exercise (Choir Room) 
 

THURSDAY 

9:00 a.m. Ladies Aid Quilting (Cornerstone Room) 

6:30 p.m.  Board of Directors Meeting (Large Conf. Room) 

8:00 p.m. Men’s Basketball (Church Gym) 
 

FRIDAY 
 

SATURDAY 

5:00 p.m. Worship (Sanctuary) 

6:00 p.m. PTL Talent Show (Church Gym)  
 

SUNDAY 

8:00 a.m. Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

9:15 a.m. Adult Bible Study (Cornerstone Room)  

9:15 a.m. Public School Confirmation (Large Conf. Room)  

10:30 a.m. Worship Service (Sanctuary)   
 

 

       

As of 02/02/2020     Month to Date   Year to Date 

 

General Fund Giving     $35,348   $620,766 

Budget            $22,047           $613,459 

Surplus/(Deficit)       $13,301    $7,307         

 

Loan Balance: $2,506,947  

 

The next disaster recovery mission trip is scheduled for 

the two weeks of March 22-April 3. We will return to 

Panama City, FL. Volunteers can sign up for week one, 

week two, or both weeks. Anyone interested should 

contact Mike Bultemeier (XXX-XXXX) for further  

details prior to going online to register. 

 

Fuller Center Disaster ReBuilders, the group we  

coordinate with, currently has seven houses on their list 

in Panama City to be rebuilt after being damaged by 

Hurricane Michael. FCDR also has a camp set up and 

operating in Houston, TX (Hurricane Harvey) and New 

Bern, NC (Hurricane Florence). They operate on  

donations, grants, and FEMA dollars to buy materials and 

on volunteers to accomplish their mission, so prayerfully 

consider joining the team. 

 

Today is the day to turn in your completed facts sheet 

about Uruguay. Put your sheet in the marked box in the 

Ministry Center for the prize drawing. If you don't have 

a sheet, there are extras in the Ministry Center as well. 

 

Did you know that the currency of Uruguay is the 

"peso" and that its national anthem is the longest anthem 

in the world? 

 

 

 

Take a look at www.turnstone.org to learn how  

Turnstone empowers people with disabilities to achieve 

their highest potential. You too can be part of this effort.  

At the store this week, pick up aluminum foil, flexible 

straws, and hand sanitizer. Collection baskets are in the 

Ministry Center and North Corridor.  



If you are new to St. Peter’s, we invite you to attend St.  

Peter’s 101 on Sunday, March 1 at 9:15 a.m. in the Large 

Conference Room. You will learn all about St. Peter’s – our 

history, our staff and leadership, our various ministries, how 

to become a member, and more.   

 

Subscribe to St. Peter’s YouTube – Our YouTube 

channel is easier to get to than before. Just go to our 

website and look for the YouTube icon on the right side of 

the menu bar. Our goal is to get to 100 subscribers so that 

we can have a unique and easy to remember URL.   

 

STEPS classes continue on Tuesday night at 7. This will be 

the last class for the winter session. Dinner will begin at 6 in 

the Cornerstone Room. This week’s menu will include  

sloppy joes, fries, mac n cheese, fruit, and cookies. 

 

This week's Sunday Adult Bible Class will examine the 

"Nature of God." Ever wonder about the God we worship? 

Then, be sure to come at 9:15 a.m. in the Cornerstone 

Room. 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Class will be using a six-week 

DVD study, "The Parables of Jesus." We will travel to Israel 

and spots in the U.S. to hear from Biblical experts who will 

help us gain new insights into Jesus' parables and their  

meaning and relevance for us. There will be some surprise 

studies to take us up to Holy Week. Please join us in the 

Large Conference Room each Tuesday at 9:30-11:00.  

 

Photo Directories—If you had your family photo taken 

and have not picked up your new photo directory, please 

contact the church office or Michelle Leahy to arrange 

pickup.  

 

Thrivent Choice – If you are a Thrivent member, please 

consider directing your Thrivent Choice dollars to either St. 

Peter’s Lutheran Church or School. You must direct these 

dollars every year prior to March 31. A big thanks to our 

members who have already made this happen. Thrivent’s 

generosity, directed by you, our members, is very impactful 

to our ministries. If you need help, please contact the church 

office or email xxxxx@stpetersfw.org. 

  

We’re glad you’re worshipping with us today! We 

pray the time you spend here is uplifting, and we hope to 

see you again. While you are here, we invite you to: 
  

 Complete a visitor information card located in the 

pocket of the pew in front of you. You can drop it in 

the offering plate or give it to one of our ushers. 

 Visit the Welcome Center to learn more about  

St. Peter’s, and accept a gift from us!  

  

We welcome children in worship, but if you need to 

use the nursery, it’s on the lower level, down the stairs 

and to the immediate right.  

  

If you’re interested in joining St. Peter’s, please 

share your contact information on the Visitor  

Information Card or the Ritual of Friendship pad.  

Someone will be in touch with you to share who we are, 

what we believe, and how to become a member of our 

church family.  

  

  
For the latest St. Peter’s news, events, & sermon videos: 

Visit www.stpetersfw.org 

Find us on facebook.com/StPetersFW 

  

To submit a prayer request: 

Write your request on a Visitor Information 

Card located in the pew pocket. Pass the card to 

the center aisle, or hand it to the usher during 

the opening hymn. You may also place your card 

in the offering plate, or Call the church office at 

749-5816. 

  

To pray for specific needs of our church family: 

Pick up a prayer card as you enter/exit worship. 

 
 

 

 

Our Connecting Hearts project helps us to reach out and 

touch shut-ins with God’s encouraging Word and to  

extend our appreciation for their role as a vital part of our 

Body of Christ. It’s also an opportunity to celebrate and 

give thanks for those members who are 85+ for their life of 

service and for their continued witness to us of living life to 

the full. Magnets are available in the Ministry Center with 

the necessary info, enabling you to connect by sharing  

Winter Cheer notes, joyful Easter cards, and birthday  

wishes this year. Connect, Grow, and Share! 

 

 

The spruce trees on the church 

and school properties will be 

removed this week due to an 

infestation of bagworms that 

kill the trees. You can see in 

the photo that bagworms in 

their cocoon look like pine 

cones, making them difficult to spot. After battling the 

worms for some time and after much discussion, it was  

determined they could not be saved.  We are saddened to 

reach this point as we know how special these trees are to 

many of our members. Rest assured, there is a plan in place 

for new landscaping in these areas.   

 

 

The Talent Show is an opportunity for the children of St. 

Peter’s to show off their God-given talents (and teachers 

too). Scheduled for Saturday, February 22 from 6-8 p.m., 

this event has steadily grown over the past couple of years 

to be one of our more popular events for fun and  

fellowship. This year’s theme is "A Night of the Arts,” and 

we will be displaying artwork from participating students in 

a mini art show. Along with seeing the talents and artwork, 

you can come for dinner before the show. Please RSVP for  

dinner to Kristen Nuthals (XXX-XXXX or via the Signup  

Genius link found in the Pieces of the Rock).  


